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Gilbert LaForce

From: Elizabeth Nijkamp
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 6:05 PM
To: Marc Whorton
Cc: Gilbert LaForce; Nina Ruiz; 'Ben Bustos'
Subject: FHN filing 1 comments

Marc,  
 
In order to get you guys moving, I took a look at the final two documents that had comments from Gilbert. The FAE 
document was adjusted for the comment provided, however, I do not see where the comment below was addressed. 
 
If we take a look at the set of plans, there is a total of 45 pages.  I will give you the fact that two of them have an ‘a’ 
sheet (sheet 2a and 22a), however, that still makes 45 sheets in the set.  
 
It is Gilbert’s comment (and I agree)the title block should have 45 in the slot that says ‘of’.   
 
 

 
 
 
If you disagree, please give me a call first thing in the morning, otherwise I will have Nina set up another slot for you to 
resubmit this document with the appropriate change to 45 total sheets. 
 
I do believe that this is the last unresolved comment.  
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Elizabeth Nijkamp, PE 
Engineer Review Manager 
Planning and Community Development 
El Paso County 
719-520-7852 
www.elpasoco.com  
 


